
 

 

Attention Texas Agents 
 

 

 

On 11/14/2019 and 11/15/2019, American Access will present 

two webinars to discuss the impact of TX Bill 259. Webinar 

registration information will be sent out  on 11/11/2019. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued business! 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter or Underwriting Department at: 

(630) 645-7777 


